
WILDLIFE HEALTH & PATHOLOGY SHORT COURSE 
DOMESTIC STUDENT SCHOLARSHIP WINNERS! 

 
The Australian Registry of Wildlife Health is pleased to announce the recipients of the Australian 
Student Scholarships for the Wildlife Health and Pathology Short Course being held in Sydney in 
February 2024. Generous sponsorship from the Cybec Foundation has allowed us to provided funding 
for 3 students studying in Australia within the field of wildlife health to attend the Wildlife Health & 
Pathology Short Course at the Taronga Institute of Science and Learning, Taronga Zoo. We would like 
to extend our thanks to all applicants, and our congratulations to those who have been successful in 
obtaining one of these scholarships.     
 

Dr Anna Langguth is a veterinarian with a special passion for 
wildlife disease research and wildlife immunology. After working in 
emergency companion animal medicine for two years, she 
returned to academia, completing her Master’s degree in Wild 
Animal Health at the Royal Veterinary College in London in 2022. 
Having previously worked on rabies vaccination in European 
wolves and African wild dogs, she is now focusing on the immune 
system of the only mammal capable of true flight, investigating the 
immunological potential of 
Australian microbats. 

 

 

 

Karen Kam is a second year Doctor of Veterinary Medicine student 
studying at the University of Melbourne. Having a strong interest in 
wildlife and conservation, Karen is serving as an executive of 
Wildlife Disease Association (Australasia) student body and 
volunteering in Victorian Wader Study Group. Karen would like to 
work with wildlife and zoo animals after graduation and is 
enthusiastic to promote One Health in under developing countries. 
 

 
 
Dr Rebecca Souter is a PhD candidate from the University of 
Adelaide. Having graduated with a degree in veterinary 
medicine in 2021, A passion for wildlife led Rebecca down 
the path of wildlife health and pathology. Rebecca’s current 
research uses post-mortem investigations to improve our 
understanding of the role of anthropogenic pollutant 
exposure on dolphin health in South Australia and to 
investigate dolphin health more broadly. Rebecca’s goal is to 
pursue a career in pathology and to make a positive impact 
for wildlife in a changing environment. 

 
To learn more about the wildlife pathology short course, please contact us visit our website: 

arwh.org 
Registrations close 1 February 2024 (Early Bird closes 1 November 2023) 

 
 

https://arwh.org/

